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SEPTEMBER 2018 NEWSLETTER 
Vicky Chambers - Chair, Bob Duck - Vice Chair, Brian Taylor - Secretary, Sue Taylor - Membership Secretary, John Burton - 

Treasurer, Simon Harris - Vice Treasurer, Jason Cloke - Community co-ordinator, Andy Fisher - Coach co-ordinator, Roger 

Osborn, Gez Noble, Gus Blackman & Matthew Jaenicke - DAFC Director. 

 

WELCOME TO THE LATEST SUPPORTERS’ CLUB MONTHLY NEWSLETTER. 

At the time of writing the first 10 games could have gone somewhat better! A return of just six 

points out of a possible 30 to go along with one of the four relegation spots and the second worst 

defensive record was not what we had hoped for but the two recent draws against Ebbsfleet and 

Chesterfield have at least stemmed the tide of defeats and given the squad (and us supporters) a 

bit of respite. Let’s hope they go on and start a decent run of results during this month and beyond.   

VIP LOUNGE £20 OFFER – Book by THIS WED AFTERNOON  
STOP PRESS – You can still book for this Saturday’s VIP LOUNGE EXPERIENCE! 

It costs just £20 per person for a 3-course meal, elevated seating area and complimentary 

tea/coffee, matchday programme etc. It does not include entry to Crabble however. Contact the 

club office on commercial@doverathletic.com or ring 01304 822373 or call into the Club Reception. 

 

PITCH SQUARES 
The sale of pitch squares for this season is going well with nearly three quarters of the squares sold 

at £5 each. 

The current grid appears in the MatchDay programmes and the latest one will be in the Solihull 

Moors programme this Saturday. If you would like your own copy then please email us back and 

we’ll arrange to send you the latest version especially if you are thinking of buying a square or two 

and want to know which squares are left. 

COACHES TO ALDERSHOT & SUTTON  
The ALDERSHOT coach leaves Crabble next SATURDAY at 11.30am and will cost adult members 
£18, non-members £33, Youth members (U18) £7, Youth non-members £12 and accompanied U16s 
£7. 
 
The SUTTON coach leaves Crabble on Tuesday 25 September at 4.30pm and will cost adult 
members £17, non-members £32, Youth members (U18) £7, Youth non-members £12 and 
accompanied U16s £7.  
 
See ANDY in the bar or contact him on 07934 300335 or via email dasccoaches@gmail.com.  
 
Remember all seats have to be paid for at the time of booking, ideally via bank transfer and you 
must have been a SC paid up member for a minimum of 30 days prior to travel to gain the reduced 
price. Bank details are sort code 30-93-34, a/c 00022485. 
 

CRABBLE STADIUM TOURS 

A list is still being compiled of those interested in viewing the new dressing rooms and offices 

under the Family Stand and to take a look around the new VIP Lounge. 
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SUPPORTERS’ CLUB DONATION 
The Supporters’ Club has donated £2650 to the Football Club and Vicky Chambers is seen 

presenting the cheque to Jim Parmenter prior to the Barnet game. We are hoping to 

make additional donations during the season. 

 
 

SUPPORTERS’ CLUB PIN BADGES 
These badges continue to be on sale at £3 each and are available from Brian Taylor 

(Supporters’ Club Secretary) or via a committee member. They have been well received 

so far and numbers are limited so if you would like one then please don’t delay. 

BAYLISS EXECUTIVE COACHES OFFER 
We are pleased to confirm that as part of our partnership with Bayliss, they have offered 

all Supporters’ Club members a full 10% discount (just quote DASC18) on any advertised 

Day Trip in their current 2018/19 brochure. If you are interested then please let any 

committee member know and a flyer and brochure can be passed on, or you can check 

their website http://www.baylissexecutivetravel.co.uk/day-trips-and-holidays/ as you can 

now enjoy a £25.00 discount per person on any of their advertised Short Breaks & 

Holidays as well. 

CHARITY QUIZ NIGHT – Friday 28 September 2018 

Tables are now being booked for this event. It is 7.30pm for an 8pm start in the CENTRE 

SPOT. Our ex Dover Athletic goalkeeper, STEVE CHIVERS (affectionately known as ‘The 

Flying Pig’) is raising funds for the Macmillan Cancer Support charity via a Channel Swim. 

Please pre-book your table (for teams up to 8 at £3 per head) as soon as possible please 

by contacting Bob Duck on 07572 868407. They’ll also be exciting prizes to be raffled on 

the night!  

 

This is the final Charity Quiz Night for the time being but will be followed by regular quiz 

nights with the proceeds going to the Football Club by way of continuing donations. 
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